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                                                                                                                         14 January 2019 

 
Bid Bulletin 1 

 
RFP-008-PHL-2019: CONSULTING FIRM FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF THE MEASUREMENT, 

REPORTING AND VERIFICATION (MRV) PLAN FOR THE PHILIPPIE NATIONALLY DETERMINED 
CONTRIBUTION (NDC)  

  
 We are pleased to provide you our responses to the inquiries we have received. 
 
 Q: The General Terms and Conditions for contracts attached to the solicitation document is for 
services valued below $50,000. However, on the UNDP website, it states that a Request for Proposal 
(RFP) is a formal request to submit a proposal usually associated with requirements for services, 
which cannot be clearly or concisely defined, with an estimated procurement value of USD 150,000 
or more. Will you accept proposals for this work that exceed USD 50,000? 
 
A: UNDP procurement solicitations are based on a certain estimated value, however, we expect the 
bidders to submit their best and most competitive technical and financial proposal, based upon their 
understanding of the requirement and proposed solutions. 
 
Q: Please confirm that it is open for international consulting firms? 
 
A: Yes, the competitive method used is open to National and International Firms 
 

 
Please be guided accordingly. 

 
Thank you. 
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